
 
From: clerk@burghillparishcouncil.org <clerk@burghillparishcouncil.org>  
Sent: 17 August 2021 17:24 
To: Schenke, Wendy <Wendy.Schenke@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: Planning Consultation - 212756 - Fayre Acres, Roman Road, Hereford, 
Herefordshire, HR4 9QW 
 

Dear Wendy 
 
Please note Burghill Parish Council is commenting on this PA, but we need to make it 
clear that the Parish Council has not had a chance to formally meet, the response 
has therefore been delegated to our Clerk after consulting with all Parish Councillors 
in accordance with our Standing Orders.  
 
I can confirm that we agree with Holmer and Shelwick Parish Council to resolve to 
object to the application. 
 
Kind Regards 
 

Paulette 

 
Clerk to Burghill Parish Council 
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